NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

	Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of CLINTON COUNTY, Indiana, that the 2019 budget originally adopted by the County Council included incorrect an budget, levy, and rate for its general fund. The County Council held an adoption meeting on December 11, 2018, at 9:30 a.m. local time, at 125 Courthouse Square, Commissioners Meeting Room, Frankfort, Indiana 46041. The corrected figures are as follows:
                                Fund                                 Budget                   Levy                    Rate
General

$10,953,036
$6,909,710
$0.4700


	

	


